
 

 

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT 
PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 

Sultanate of Oman 
                                                                   

ISM/PRN/177/2022-2023                                                           November 23, 2022 

 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF CLASSES I TO IX 

WINTER COACHING CAMP 

 
Dear Parent,  

 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Winter Coaching Camp for Badminton, 

Basketball, Cricket, Football, Athletics and Table Tennis will be held from Monday,  

December 26, 2022 to Thursday, January 5, 2023. All the events are restricted for 

maximum 50 students and the selection will be on first come first serve basis based on 

the confirmation of the payment and registration using the below link. 

 

Timing: 7.30 a.m. to 9.00 a.m. 

 

Interested parents can enroll their wards by paying RO 10.500/- (including VAT) at 

the school fee counter on or before Tuesday, December 20, 2022. Parents are also 

requested to register their ward’s name in the google form which is attached herewith. 

 

https://forms.gle/UeEW92NwnTbPdUv48 

 

Submit the copy of fees receipt to the concerned coach at the inaugural session of the 

camp. Parents should make necessary arrangements to pick up and drop their wards in 

time after the coaching. 

 

For any further clarification please contact Mr. Harikrishna Pillai, HoD PE at 

hodpe.senior@ismoman.com or Phone no. 99452306. 

 

With warm regards, 

                                           
Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 

 

https://forms.gle/UeEW92NwnTbPdUv48

